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E N SE M BL E BIO

The Princeton Girlchoir Ensemble is the most selective 

choir within the Princeton Girlchoir organization,  

and maintains the most active performing schedule.  

These independent and seasoned musicians demonstrate  

a high level of comprehensive skills in singing and 

sight-reading. Ensemble appears in professional venues  

and community collaborations throughout the season, 

featuring chamber music both from the traditional canon 

and from contemporary composers, as well as music drawn 

from a wide range of styles and world cultures. Recent  

performances include collaborations with the New Jersey 

Capital Philharmonic and New York Choral Society at  

Carnegie Hall, the New Jersey and Pennsylvania premieres, 

as well as the professional recording of Steven Sametz’s  

acclaimed A Child’s Requiem, and an invited appearance  

at the Guild for Early Music Festival.




